
Dear Madam Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Senate Assessment and Taxa�on 
Commitee, 
  
I fully support SCR 1610 and urge you to do the same.  The reasons I am asking your support 
are: 
  

• Since moving into Miami County from Johnson County in July of 2020, our property 
value has skyrocketed.  We are aware that home prices have gone up but not near at 
this rate and par�cularly since huge interest rate hikes have dampened the housing 
market greatly. 

• People will think twice about moving into Miami County when property tax appraisals 
are set way too high.  With fewer people moving here and those that are here move out 
because of excess property valua�ons, the tax base will diminish. 

• Put in place realis�c property appraisals and reasonable mill levies and the county will 
grow, increasing the tax base. 

  
I urge you to support SCR 1610 and stand behind the people of Miami County. 
  
Thank you for your service. 
  
Beau Campbell 
Managing Member 
Inland Newspaper Machinery LLC 
Spring Hill, KS  66083 
 


